
MEMO 
 
To: file 
From: Eileen A. Sullivan 
Subject: phone call/follow-up with Mr. William Elwood 
Date: August 27, 1996 
 
I received a call froma man named William Elwood.  He requested the status of a document 
(#180-10118-10043).  He believed it might have something to do with his father who died in 
1969. 
 
I referred this request to Joe Freeman, Senior Analyst, who found the document cover sheet.  
The document is open in full.  It did not have to do with one William Elwood, but with a 
Elwood W. Johnson.  The manner in which the subjects of the document were listed lead the 
caller to believe it said William Elwood. 
 
I called Mr. Elwood to let him know of our finding. 


